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GCSE Results Day 2025 - Thursday 21st August 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

We hope this letter finds you and your families well and hope that your child is enjoying their extended 

summer break.  

 

Please note that GCSE Results Day will operate as follows on Thursday, 21st August 2025:  

 

▪ Students can collect their results between 9am – 11am in Dining Room 1.  
▪ The entrance will be via our Student Reception.  
▪ Before students leave, we will ask them to confirm which college or provider they are moving 

onto to enable us to monitor their progress.  
▪ Students will also be encouraged to sign up to the Hyndburn Academy Alumni via a QR code 

when leaving.  
 

if your child hasn’t yet heard from their college or training provider about enrolment following their 

GCSE results, please make sure they get in touch with them as soon as possible. This will ensure they 

know what time to attend on the day to complete their enrolment. 

 

Please can you also let us know if your child is unable to collect their results on this day and provide 

clear instructions of how you would like to receive them (via post or via a nominated other named 

person).  Please send details to:  jodie.richardson@hyndburnacademy.org.uk by Monday 18th August 

2025.  

 

Official GCSE Certificates will be available late in the Autumn Term and we will contact you nearer the 

time for collection.  

 

We are looking forward to seeing your child on results day and wish you all a safe and enjoyable 

summer.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

  

 

 

 

Mrs J Richardson  

Director of Key Stage 4 


